
 
 

Co. 20 Bridge Road 
Alveley 
Bridgnorth 
Shropshire 
WV15 6JP 
 
Date: 26 September 2024 

To:  BriggsAmasco 

Subject: Sponsorship of the Development of the new family social area  
 
Thank you very much for contributing to our new family area.  The money has been used to 
create a safe area for parents and children to socialise safely next to the Pavilion.  Its 
enabled us to convert a piece of land that wasn't being used into something that will offer 
lasting benefit to the community. 
 
The long term benefits are significant,  helping us to create a sustainable facility that’s used 
for sport and physical activity as well helping to generate the club income that’s reinvested 
back into the facility.  We have already seen the benefit from it being used by parents and 
children for matches as well as recent events such as the 6 a side, charity fun day and 
county cricket matches.  The area has been built so that in the future we could use it as a 
covered space for events and activities.  
 
Thank you very much for your support 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard Twigg 
Chairman 


